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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward [kward@themineralgallery.com]
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2007 07:08 PM
To: The Mineral Gallery 1
Subject: ** The 3rd Tucson 2007 Update is Online! **

Greetings!

The Third Tucson Show 2007 Update is now online!

As with the prior update, this update will appear in portions rather than all at once to 
make browsing easier and to avoid overwhelming everyone with the large number of new 
specimens.

The first half, consisting of three new mineral rooms, is now online and ready for 
viewing! This update includes rooms 13, 14 and 15 located at the following links...

http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007-13.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007-14.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2007-15.htm

The second half of this update will appear next Monday and will consist of at least three 
additional rooms and possibly one or two more! I'll e-mail another notice next week when 
these rooms are available online.

This update is going to be one of the largest yet and the specimens are all top quality! 
You will find a good number of Gold and Silver specimens as well as a broad offering of 
Rhodochrosites from around the world! We received one of our largest collections of Sweet 
Home Rhodo in the past several years and 
these are included in the update.

Enjoy the new specimens!

Kevin
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